
Save the date 
 European Vocational Skills Week. 

 
During the week of the 20th of November,  the European Vocational Skills week second edition will be organised. 

The aim of this event promoted by the European Union is to stimulate a positive perception of vocational 

education and training, in order, to increase attractiveness as well as the number of applications in vocational 

education and training. EASE believes it is important for the workforce in the sport to receive the appropriate 

education and competences. A better skilled and qualified workforce will lead to better coordination and 

cooperation in the sector.  Consequently, EASE supports the EU in its belief that it is important to demonstrate 

the wide range of opportunities and the excellence and quality that vocational education and training can bring.   

 

Activities and events presenting benefits of vocational education and training will take place  before and during 

the European Vocational Skills week across all Member States. In Brussels there will be a  press conferences, 

workshops, conference and a closing event with awards.  Last year more than 900 activities were organised on 

national, regional and local level in EU Member States. In addition, some of the conferences in Brussels could be 

followed on livestream. The expectation is that  the series of  events will be even bigger than last year and 

hopefully more successful. So keep an eye out!   

 

More information can be accessed here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://ec.europa.eu/social/main.jsp?langId=en&catId=1261

